


               
        

               
  

              
       

             
              

 
 

 

 

shame on them for apparently being prepared to ignore the consultation and shame on WBC for 
allowing a senior officer to behave in this way. 
1) The “new city” programme of work will be Warrington’s priority for the next 25 years, 
according to Farrall 
2) Farrall said Warrington is “playing catch up” with its infrastructure investment, with £77m of 
infrastructure work ongoing and “more on the way” 
3) Warrington’s Local Plan will “turbocharge growth” and “support the transition from a new 
town to a new city” with significant areas of Green Belt allocated for housing development 




